
Sudbury Cable Advisory Committee Meeting 
May 2, 2006 
 
 
These are the minutes for the Sudbury Cable Committee meeting of May 2, 2006 at the 
Studio. In attendance is Jeff Winston, Linda Wade, Peter Boers, Peggy Fredrickson, 
Mark Thompson, and Marty Greenstein.  It convened at 7:30 P.M.  The April meeting did 
not happen due to Town Meeting and other matters. 
 
Since the last meeting we received a reply to our draft license from Verizon.  They sent a 
form license which they claim is used by them everywhere.  We have replied to their 
license via e-mail and are now waiting for a reply to our reply.  Peter Epstein has told us 
that he has a few issues with Verizon that he is working on behalf of his clients. 
 
Today Jeff briefed us upon some communications that he has had with Comcast and 
Verizon. 
 
Much of the meeting concerned the future of the Local Access station, if we will indeed 
have a second cable TV provider. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 P.M. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Marty Greenstein 
 


